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URGENT NOTICE TO BALL COURT USERS 
 

This is to advise that from 4th April 2025, the Ball Court, will open at 9 am and will be closed at 8 pm.  The Ball 

Court is for children aged up to 14 years. Adults allowed only when accompanied by children.  No dogs allowed. 

 

Please be mindful that this Ball Court is on a Private Residential Site, and that if Antisocial Behaviour occurs, 

Goulden House Co-operative Ltd, will close it down immediately. 

 

If Antisocial Behaviour occurs during Estate Office hours, please engage with the Estate Office.  If Antisocial 

Behaviour occurs outside of Estate Office hours, please call St Mary’s Safer Neighbourhood Team on 

07407493675 or email StMary@met.police.uk as directed by the Metropolitan Police. 

 

Your assistance with the above, is very much appreciated in advance. 

 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 

 

Goulden House Estate Staff   
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